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24th November 2023 

Last call for Ɵckets to the Christmas 
Party, this Ɵme next week the Elves will 
have transformed the school ready to 
P.A.R.T.Y!! 

Pick up Ɵmes will be staggered: 

5.30pm-5.45pm - Year R-2 and siblings 

5.45pm – 5.55pm – Year 3-6 

 

Friday 1st December will be a non-
uniform day in exchange for a boƩle for 
the tombola.  BoƩles will be collected 
at morning drop off. 

BoƩle Tombola and Raffle Tickets can 
be purchased here priorypta.co.uk 


